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Fostering communication with the community by sharing worthwhile information with residents, as well as identifying 
happenings throughout Plumsted Township and vicinity. 

 

- The Plumsted Township Committee is pleased to announce 

the appointment of John Fetzer to serve as Police Chaplain 

for Plumsted. His services are a valuable addition to the 

department and the township. Image shown (l to r), Plumsted 

P.D. Sgt. Murphy, Chaplain Fetzer & Plumsted Mayor Cuozzo.  

 

- NJ Local Government Week is celebrated April 7th through 

13th. Local government is closest to most citizens, and most 

directly impacts its residents. “NJ Local Government Week is 

an opportunity to help our residents become more informed 

about the many services we provide, which will lead to more 

knowledgeable citizen participation in the future,” said 

Plumsted Mayor Dominick Cuozzo.“ 

- The Ocean County Library’s Plumsted Branch will hold its 

25th Anniversary Celebration, April 12th, from 2:00-3:30pm. The 

public is invited to join the celebration commemorating its 

initial opening, which will be held at the Plumsted Branch, 

117 Evergreen Rd., New Egypt. Festivities include a food 

demonstration, acoustic music and a photographic journey 

of the branch from year’s past. Registration is required. Visit 

www.theoceancountylibrary.org. Congratulations! 

- Join in for a day of community camaraderie at the New 

Egypt’s Main Street Clean-Up Event. Residents unite for a 

cleaner, greener environment on April 28th, at the 

Oakford Gazebo, Main St. and Lakeview Dr., New Egypt, 

from 11am until 1pm. Hosted by the Plumsted Township 

Environmental Committee and NEHS Environmental Club. 

For further information email, FoxG@newegypt.us.  

- On April 8th, from about 2pm until 4:30pm. a solar eclipse will 

visit NJ. The moon will appear almost precisely the same size as 

the sun, blocking 90% of its rays from reaching earth. Do not look 

directly at the eclipse. Special glasses may be purchased or an 

old-fashioned pin-hole projector created to filter the harmful 

rays. The safest view will be via television or assorted websites.  

This is an official publication of Plumsted Township. Questions, comments, suggestions and 

submissions for upcoming editions may be directed to pio@plumsted.org. 
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